S.8. "THE LADY BELLE".

_ I have telephoned to Mr. Soar at Liverpool,
and he states the case as set wut in Liverpoo]l report
No:129360 was fully discussed with M. Newton, who
expressed the definite recommendation that the Speclal
Survey should be carried out by the end of September,
1949 as sfated in hls report.

No further survey was held later than 8,7,49.
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